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February 6, 1975*

Mr. Michael Herz 
Bldg. 2^0, Fort Mason 

 ̂ San Francisco, Ca. 9^123
Dear Michael:

We just finished working on Arvid Pardo's book 
THE COMMON HERITAGE. It is quite some material. I 
am enclosing my introduction which might interest you.

I am also enclosing a sample of a fund raising 
letter I have j&ut put together.

Which reminds me: If you could send your con­
tribution to the Friends of the International Ocean 
Institute in the near future, it surely would help.

All the best
Yours cordially

Elisabeth Mann Borgese.
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December 2, 1974

Ms. Elizabeth Mann Borgese 
International Ocean Institute 
Box 4068
Santa Barbara, CA 93103 

Dear Elizabeth:

I really appreciated the opportunity to meet and talk with you 
at the Travises. Since returning to the Bay Area I have been 
extremely busy working on various projects, but I did manage 
to discuss our conversation regarding OCEANS with the publisher, 
June Degnan and with Don Kelley, the editor. Apparently the 
IOI report was dropped from OCEANS sometime last year at the 
suggestion of Arthur Inman, the former publisher. Both the 
publisher and the editor expressed their interest in including 
information on IOI in future issues of OCEANS although the 
exact format of such reports will have to be worked out. In 
order to arrange the details, I suggest that you send a note 
directly to June Degnan (1000 Mason St., S.F., 94108).

Regarding the choice of the Marine Archeology chapter from 
your book for reprinting in OCEANS, it appears that this is 
not thought to be a final choice. The hope is that it will- 
be possible to look at galley or page proofs of the entire 
book before the decision is made.

I hope chat your travels have been rewarding for you as well 
as for the Oceans. I look forward to future discussions re­
garding ways in which IOI and the Oceanic Society can be of 
assistance to each other and wish you the best of luck in 
your 1975 undertakings.

Best regards and seasons greetings.

1 J. Herz, Ph.D. 
Executive Director
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